
 

 

 
 

          Dear Dance Place Family, 

 

Here we are, coming into the fall of 2020: a very unusual year! 

 

This last spring, we were challenged to keep our dancing families safe. 

      We appreciated your understanding with our decision to discontinue classes,  

      for our safety and for yours. 

 

     All of our dancers were headed toward a wonderful year-end presentation. 

     We are very proud of all of your dancer’s hard work and growth as performers. 

     We miss seeing you dance! 

 

During the month of August we are presenting a light schedule that requires masks, ventilation,     

lots of sanitizing, and social distancing. A new code of behavior will be included with the class 

schedule/tuition prices to ensure everyone’s safety while in the space. We are dancing, but 

carefully. 

 

Please consider responding to this email if your dancer is interested in dancing during August. 

We currently aim to have eight students maximum in the studio at any given time in order to 

allow social distancing. This will require some pre-planning depending on how many are 

intending to come. We do ask that your dancer uses a mask, brings their own water bottle, and 

places only their most necessary items onto one of the colored carpet squares spaced around 

the studio floor. 

 

My plan is to go bit by bit as we find ways to keep healthy and enjoy dancing. As we see who 

is going to attend class, we may alter some start times to streamline our offerings. Nothing is 

set in stone, and as we push forward through these trying times, we applaud your flexibility, 

your patience, and your uplifting support.  

 

Sending you the best, 

 

Ms. Janice 

And the Dance Place Crew 


